ALBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL
CASUAL VACANCY

Notice is hereby given that by reason of the resignation of John Gooch, a vacancy has occurred among the members of the Parish Council.

A poll was not claimed within the statutory period of 14 working days public notification and the Parish Council is now seeking to co-opt a new member to fill the vacancy at its meeting on 13th May 2014.

Any person willing to fill this vacancy should apply to the Clerk on or before 9th May 2014.

The applicant’s name must appear on the current register of the Voters list, or the applicant should, during the whole of the previous twelve months, have resided in or within three miles of the parish, or the applicant’s only place of work during the whole of the preceding twelve months is in the parish.

The applicant must not be debarred from standing as a Councillor.

Being a Parish Councillor can be a very rewarding way of contributing to your community and particularly of making a difference to the way things get done locally.

For further information, please contact Iain McLean, Parish Clerk, on 07702190707.   

Dated:  4th April 2014
e-mail:  albournepc@gmail.com
